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September 7th 2022 Meeting of the Councils 
Members of the Muscogee (Creek) National Council met with council 
representatives from the Tulsa City Council, on Wednesday, September 7, 
2022, in the National Council Chambers.  
Speaker William Lowe, along with Representatives Joyce Deere, Sandra 
Golden, Mary Crawford, Mark Randolph and Joseph Hicks were on-hand 
to greet their counterparts. Tulsa City Councilors in attendance included:  

• District 1 Representative Vanessa Hill-Harper 
• District 2 Representative Jeannie Cue 
• District 3 Representative Crista Patrick 
• District 4 Representative Kara Joy McKee 
• District 5 Representative Mykey Arthrell-Kezek 
• District 7 Representative (and Chairperson Lori Decter-Wright 
• District 8 Representative Phil Lakin, Jr. 
• District 9 Representative Jayme Fowler 

The joint meeting was the first such event for the two Councils. Speaker 
Lowe welcomed his counterparts to the Nation, and introduced National 
Council Representatives in attendance, who made individual remarks.  
Tulsa City Council Chairperson Lori Decter-Wright followed with the 
same protocol. 
Many of the leaders in attendance had met, informally, in the past year, at 
tribal or public events. For all involved, it was apparent that there were 
many similarities in the duties, challenges and opportunities in serving 
constituents. There was a shared commitment to seek partnership 
opportunities in the future, to provide benefits for all Mvskoke and 
Oklahoma citizens, through shared public service. 
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